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Regarding Birch Solar 1 Case Number 20-1605-EL-BGN.

I am vehemently opposed to the Birch Solar project. There are virtually no local benefits to its construction and
numerous drawbacks, many of which are harmful to our community. Destruction of Crop Producing Land, Water
Runoff Concerns, Local Wildlife Restrictions and Habitat Loss are among a few harmful results of the proposed
project. Also Real estate property values will be negatively affected, along with the foreign made panels causing
waste problems in the future after their lifespan has ended. I am therefore earnestly petitioning for OPSB to deny
permitting the construction of Birch Solar 1.

Lori M Swygart
Resident of Shawnee Township
Lima, Ohio

Sent from my iPhone
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